
February 22, 2018 
 
 
TO: Pedernales Electric Cooperative 
FR: Jerry T. Moore 
 
 
I would like to express my personal appreciation to Pedernales Electric Cooperative’s Board, 
Management, and especially to the men and women that work so hard to keep our power reliable 
through all kinds of weather and calamities. 

• Thank you for another fine dinner last night at the Cooperative’s Appreciation Dinner.  It was 
probably my last dinner with you good folks as I am not going to run for re-election to the 
Woodcreek City Council.  I have served several terms and it is time for some new blood. 

• Thanks to your Board for the grant last year that enabled our small “city” (Pop. 1,500+) to 
construct our first pocket park with picnic tables and a Bocce Ball court.  We have plans to add a 
water garden and other water conservation ideas. 

• And a very special Thanks! to the men and women of PEC for helping the City Council and staff 
to paint our City Hall.  We certainly could not have done this task without your help, so Thank 
You! 

As in all things you do, please be safe.  We need you around for many reasons, and want you to know 
you are appreciated.  
  
Jerry T. Moore 
(City of Woodcreek Council Member) 
40 Brookmeadow 
Woodcreek, Tx 78676 
 


